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| live on the lower Buffalo River and | STRONGLY do not believe this modification should be approved. Monitoring of water
quality in Big Creek by the University of Arkansas where it enters the Buffalo National River has indicated periods when E.
coli levels are elevated and dissolved oxygen is low. The ponds may be leaking and/or the run-off from fields (or both) are
causing or contributing to the problem. Why do we want to destroy the tourism and retirement in the area? It is our best
bet for future jobs. Not pig farms.

The entire permitting process was flawed and did not allow for public input. It is wrong that we are being asked to comment
on only the current narrow modification and are being forced to ignore the totality of the impact this facility is having on the
community and the threat it poses to the economics of the region.

Sincerely,
Donna Musarra
Yellville, AR
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